Angela Foster QL&P 3

From: Katie Pearce <Katie.Pearce@nwl.co.uk>

Sent: 04 May 2017 08:09

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: The Proposed Network Rail (Essex and Others Level Crossing Reduction) Order

Good Morning

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 31* March 2017 regarding the above.
)

Our records show that we do have apparatus located in the proposed development of working in Suffolk in certain
area. As your documents do not state what sort of works you are looking to commence | cannot comment on
whether these assets will be affected and how. If us wish to have the copy’s of our GIS records please let me know

We have no objection to this development subject to compliance with our requirements, consent is given to the
development on the condition that a water connection is made onto our Company network for the new dwelling for
revenue purposes.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Katie Pearce
Planning Adminstrator

T - 01268 664249 E - katie.pearce@nwil.co.uk

Tweet us @eswater care

Essex & Suffolk Water, Sandon Valley House, Canon Barns Road,
East Hanningfield, Chelmsford, Essex, CM3 8BD

This email and its attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential or privileged. If
this email has come to you in error, you should take no action based on it. Please return it to the sender

immediately and then delete it.

Unless expressly stated, opinions in this message are those of the individual sender and not of Northumbrian
Water Limited.

You should be aware that this email, and any reply to it, may need to be made public under right to know
legislation, or in connection with litigation. Emails may also be monitored in accordance with our legal

responsibilities.

While Northumbrian Water Limited has scanned this email and its attachments for security threats,
including computer viruses, we have no liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of any
such viruses. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.



